
1


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 2:24 PM


To: kharrison@usbr.gov


Cc: rcallejo@usbr.gov; rob.leaf@jacobs.com; Gregg.Ellis@icf.com; howard.brown@noaa.gov


Subject: NMFS Additional DSM2 Channel Velocity Analysis Locations


Attachments: ATT00001.html; 2010.02.21_request for hydro from additional Delta locations_NMFS.pdf


Katrina --

On the first page of the attached document, NMFS identifies additional locations for analysis of DSM2 results


to support our analysis for the ROC LTO. This is in addition to the locations used in the CWF consultation that


I suggested be started earlier this week. Please let me know if you have any questions on these.


Thanks,


Cathy


Cathy Marcinkevage

California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: 4
378-735) 265(

cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov



